
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Cougar  

Chronicle 

September 9, 2015 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Sat Sept 12 
9:00 am Volleyball 
Tournament at 
Redwood Falls 
 
Sun Sept 13 
8 & 10:30 am  
Worship 
9:15 am Sunday 
School  
Registration 
1:00 pm Pioneers 
 
Mon Sept 14 
4:00 pm Volleyball 
at Lynd 
 
Tues Sept 8 
4:00 pm Volleyball 
at MACS 
6:30 pm Open 
House 
 

Sunday School Registration:  Sunday school registration will take place this Sunday, 
September 13th between services.  A reminder our worship times are 8:00 AM and 10:30 
AM beginning Sunday. 
 
Singing in church:  Students in grades K-8 will be singing in the 8:00 AM service this 
Sunday, September 13th.  We will meet in the church basement at 7:45  AM.  A copy of 
the 2015-2016 singing schedule is attached with today’s Cougar Chronicle. 
 
Volleyball Tournament: The Cougar volleyball team will travel to Redwood Falls 
this Saturday for their annual “fun” tournament. Our first game is at 9:00 AM. Players 
should arrive at 8:30 AM. The tournament is held at the Redwood Valley High School.  
 
Pioneers:  Our first meeting will be held on September 13th at Samuel at 1:00 PM.  The 
Pioneer Youth Group is open to all youth who are members of Christ Lutheran Church in 
1st through 8th grade who have not yet been confirmed.  If you haven’t attended in the 
past but are interested in doing so, please feel free to join us anytime! 
 
Open House:  Open House at Samuel will be held on Tuesday, September 15th 
from 6:30-8:00 PM.  Invite grandparents, friends, and neighbors to visit your school with 
you.  Pre-K - 2nd grade students bring treats (cookies, bars) for the evening.   
 
Parent Sign Up Sheet: Did you sign up to serve for the open house on September 
15th?  Check out the parent signup sheet that was emailed with the Cougar Chronicle 
today to see what events you have signed up to work for this year.  There are still some 
open spots to fill.  One of these is the chairperson for the open house.  If you have 
not signed up and can take one of the spots, please let Mrs. Onken know. 
 
Yearbooks:  If you would like to purchase a yearbook from the 2014-2015 school 
year, please see Mrs. Onken in the office or let your child’s teacher know.  The cost of 
the full color yearbook is $5.50. 
 
School Pictures:  School pictures will be taken on Monday, September 21st.  Pre-K 
1st year students who do not attend on Mondays will have their pictures taken on 
Tuesday, October 22nd. Picture forms for individual pictures were sent home today. 
 
Gift Cards:  Just a reminder that we have Hy-Vee, Pizza Ranch, and Subway cards 
available for purchase in the office.  Our school receives a percentage of all cards sold.  
You can either send a check with your student indicating which cards you would like to 
purchase and cards will be sent home with them or stop in the office and buy them from 
Mrs. Onken.  Checks should be made payable to Samuel PTF. 
 
 

Birthdays  
this  
month!! 
 
 
Isabelle Tomoson-4 
Evelyn Prahl-6 
Sophia Berg-12 
Katherine Prahl-19 
Natalie Noble-22 
 
 

 
 

Walk with Jesus 

every day 




